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The Human Services Department, Medical Assistance Division (MAD), is accepting comments from 

the public about the Medicaid health care program known as Centennial Care and changes to the 

program that are being considered as part of the renewal of the Centennial Care federal waiver that 

will be effective on January 1, 2019. Comments will be accepted until 5:00pm MST on Wednesday, 

October 18, 2017. Please submit a comment by completing the online form below. You may also 

email comments directly to MAD at HSD-PublicComment@state.nm.us or mail your comments to: 

Human Services Department, ATTN: HSD Public Comments, P.O. Box 2348, Santa Fe, NM 87504-2348.   

Additionally, three public hearings will be held to receive comments about the draft waiver in different regions 

of the state as follows: 

Las Cruces – Thursday, October 12, 2017 
Farm and Ranch Museum 
4100 Dripping Springs Road 
Las Cruces, NM 
1:30 pm – 3:30 pm 

  

Santa Fe – Monday, October 16, 2017 
Medicaid Advisory Committee Meeting 
NM State Library 
1209 Camino Carlos Rey 
Santa Fe, NM 
1-4pm 

  

Las Vegas – Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
Highlands University - Student Union Building/Student Center 
800 National Avenue 
Las Vegas, NM 
1:30 pm – 3:30 pm 
 
A phone line will be available for the Las Vegas event on October 18 for call-in participants to listen to or 
provide comments via telephone.   
Call (toll-free) 1-888-850-4523; participant code: 323 675# 
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